2010 Blessing of the Fleet

Name

Address
Dear  _____; 

The 42nd Annual “Blessing of the Fleet” will be taking place on Sunday, May 2, 2010 at the Kemah Boardwalk.  Boats will line up in Clear Lake around 1:00 p.m. with the procession of boats beginning at 2:00 p.m.  Following the parade, there will be an awards ceremony at 4:30 p.m. at the Boardwalk Events Plaza.

As you know, Hurricane Ike took a devastating toll on our community last September, especially the local shrimpers.  Their livelihood was directly affected and many have yet to recover.  Therefore, our main focus this year will be to help them in their recovery efforts. 

 We would like to invite you to once again participate in this wonderful, time-honored event.  Hundreds of people will line the Boardwalk to cheer you through!  A local Catholic priest and Protestant minister have graciously offered to perform the “Blessing”.  Show your support of this local industry and our community, while having fun at the same time!
Please complete the enclosed application, and return it to us as soon as possible.  Though you can sign-up as late as the day of the event, it would help to get all entries in early so that we can plan appropriately.  You can send in the application by mail (P.O. Box 776  Kemah, Texas 77565) or deliver it to one of the locations on the entry form.  These are also the locations where you can pickup your number official entry number.

We hope to see you there!  Should you have any questions concerning this year’s Blessing of the Fleet, please contact me at 713-545-5246.
Sincerely,

Thomas E. Hults
Chairman 2009
